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Minutes of an Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish Council held on Monday 26 September 2018 
in Elton Community Centre. 
Present: Councillors Maureen Wilson (in the Chair), Ruth Ackroyd, Colin Crispin, Martin 
Dickinson, Ian Miller (arrived late) and Steve Serna 
In attendance:  Mrs Pauline English (Parish Clerk. There were no members of the public present. 
18.84 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 Councillor Pauline O’Reilly 
18.85 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
             Councillor Crispin declared an interest in the Community Centre as they were members 

of the Community Centre management committee 
18.86 JUBILEE FIELD 

The meeting had been called to consider options available for funding of the work needed 
on the Jubilee Field in order to bring it up to standard so that the general public could 
access it for leisure purposes.  As an aside it was noted that a similar park in Northwich 
was sponsored by Cheshire West & Chester Council.  Grant was available from a number 
of sources but time was running out to apply for some of these grants.  It was resolved 
that Councillor Dickinson should explore the options available and apply for funding where 
possible.  Councillor Dickinson was also asked to supply details of where the boundary 
of the Dog Park area would be. 

18.87 DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 
 Monday 8 October 2018 at 7.00pm in Elton Community Centre 

 
 


